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What’s happening at FPA?  

If you haven’t already, please download the MarvellousMe App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
At the end of another busy week in school I want to thank all the parents who joined our parent consultation 
sessions on Thursday. If you were unable to make an appointment and wish to meet your child’s class teacher, 
please contact the school office as soon as possible.  
We are now able to hold assemblies in school for our year group bubbles.  Each year group will have a weekly 
assembly where we will focus on our Trust values, FIDES, award “Fibbersley Stars” certificates and discuss topical 
issues with the children.   
Thank you to all the parents who have worn face coverings on the school site and followed our social distancing 
rules. Unfortunately, a number of parents have not been wearing masks and at busy times parents are struggling 
to social distance. Please do your utmost to adhere to Covid secure requirements at these times, for your own 
protection and the safety of all members of the school community. This is particularly noticeable when Mr. 
Nicholls opens the gate at 3pm. We will endeavor to open the gate promptly at the start and end of the day.  
However, if you have further concerns please contact the school office and we will try to accommodate your 
needs. 
Please remember that if you are a parent/carer, or a member of a support bubble of a school aged child, you are 
eligible for a twice-weekly test.  Lateral flow tests can be obtained by collecting a home test kit from the nearest 
test centre or by ordering a home test using the link: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff   
These tests are not for people with symptoms.   
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Kathryn Sugars. 

REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s communication policy and make 
contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please 
ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 

 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary:  

ASAP - All loaned devices to be returned to school. 

Friday 19th March - Children will be completing a range of activities to support “Comic Relief”. 

Wednesday 31st March - Year 1 challenge visitor (details to follow) 

Wednesday 31st March - EYFS/KS1 Easter Hat/ Easter Basket competition.  Decorate a hat for Easter and wear it 

to school. KS2 Easter competition- decorate an egg to be your favourite 

cartoon, book or film character. 

Thursday 1st April - School breaks up for the Easter holiday. 

FIDES awards will be given out in school during the last week. 

 

 

 

 

All children are now expected back in school. Please contact the school office if your child will not be able to come to school. 

yearone@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk yeartwo@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearthree@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearfour@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearfive@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk   yearsix@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
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The Nursery children have had a great time 

hunting for the Gruffalo around the school 

grounds. They found clues such as ‘Gruffalo 

Crumble’ and ‘Gruffalo Sneeze’, eventually finding 

him in the forest!  
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Easter Competitions- 31st March 2021 

 
Early Years and Key Stage 1- Decorate a hat/ 

basket for Easter and wear it to school. 

Key Stage 2- Decorate an egg to look like your 

favourite cartoon, book or film character.   

A huge thank you to the Parent, Friend 

Association for donating the prizes. 

If you have a child born between 01.09.17 - 31.08.18 and have not already applied for a 

school Nursery place for September 2021, please collect an application form from the 

main office. Spaces for September are now being offered. 
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Our Fibbersley Stars from this week 

Well done to … 

RG Eshan & Hayley 1W Livie & Simreet 3H Casey & Darcy 5B Alisha & Thomas 

RH Lexie & Haider 2B Lucca & Summer 3L Antony & Lottie 5S Lucy & Ravnoor 

RA Dhruv & Ollie 2I Piper and Hamdan 4D 
Sam & Alex 

5X Lexie-May & Ryan 

1B Celese & Kayden 2S Sienna  & Andrzej 4G Simran & Bailey 6H Seth & Phoebe 

1E Carter & Emily 3D Layla & Abdul 4S Jack & Kimiyah 6Z Fran & Kaitlyn 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in school next week. 

Please remember to maintain social distance when you are on the school site.  
It is also essential that all visitors to our site wear a face covering if you are able to. 


